
Announcement: Upcoming Science 

Symposium 

Date: March 15, 2024 

Dear Students and Faculty, 

We are excited to announce the upcoming Science Symposium, which will take place on March 

15, 2024, at the Main Auditorium. This event aims to showcase innovative research and projects 

from our talented students and faculty. 

Featured Keynote Speaker: Dr. Jane Smith, Renowned Scientist 

We encourage all students to participate by submitting their research papers and projects by 

February 15, 2024. Please refer to the attached guidelines for submission details. 

Mark your calendars for an inspiring day filled with science, exploration, and collaboration! 

Sincerely, 

The Science Symposium Committee 


